## National Capital Region Transportation Planning Board

777 North Capitol Street, N.E., Suite 300, Washington, D.C. 20002-4290 (202) 962-3310 Fax: (202) 962-3202 TDD: (202) 962-3213

**ITEM #4** 

July 21, 2010

TO: Transportation Planning Board

FROM: Ron Kirby, Director, Department of Transportation Planning

**SUBJECT:** Appointment of Kelby Funn the 2010 TPB Citizens Advisory Committee (CAC)

TPB Vice Chair Todd Turner has indicated that he is nominating Mr. Kelby Funn for the remaining membership position on the 2010 TPB Citizens Advisory Committee. The TPB will be asked to vote on this nomination at the Board meeting on July 21, 2010.

On the reverse page, you will find background information regarding Mr. Funn.

Kelby Funn grew up in the Washington Metropolitan Area using public transportation and understands its benefits, whether expanding one's horizons by taking in museums or understanding the great institutions of our government through tours of the Capitol, White House and Supreme Court or commuting daily to help with the reduction of the carbon footprint. Kelby enjoys having a public transportation infrastructure that meets the needs of citizens and provides a balance between the necessary travel "congestion" and options to allow commuters and visitors to enjoy the region in a more environmentally friendly and healthy manner.